
Getting to the Goal Self-Assessment Instructions 

 

Complete the Getting to the Goal Self-Assessment before the semester begins. 

 

The online self-assessment is designed to help you reflect on the factors that contributed to your 

academic challenges. The results will be shared with you and your academic advisor or Getting 

to the Goal advisor. You and your Getting to the Goal advisor will discuss your responses when 

you meet to develop your plan for success in the upcoming sesmester. 

 

The self-assessment link can be found here: http://bit.ly/get2thegoal 

 

If you have questions or need assistance to complete the self-assessment, please contact Jade 

Horning, Student Success Program Manager, at jhorning@grandview.edu or 515-263-2860. 
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